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MEMORANDUM 
 
 DATE: December 20, 2007 
 TO: Technical Review Committee 
 TRC MEETING DATE: January 2, 2007 
 REGARDING: Major Site Plan Review 
 NAME OF APPLICANT: Henderson County Public Schools / McKim & Creed / Mosley  
  Architects 
 DEPARTMENT: Code Enforcement Services 
 STAFF CONTACT: Toby Linville 
 ATTACHMENTS: Site Plans 
 
 
Please find attached plans for the following development proposal to be reviewed by the 
Henderson County Technical Review Committee on January 2, 2008. 
 
Major Site Plan Review 
McKim and Creed agent, on behalf of the owner, Henderson County Public Schools submitted the 
major site plan for this project. They wish to utilize the property for an elementary school 
(Hillandale Elementary School) which requires major site plan review per S.R. 5.19. 
 

SR 5.19. School (Public/Private/Charter)  
(1) Site Plan. Major Site Plan required in accordance with §200A-296 (Major Site Plan 

Review).  
(2) Road Class. This use shall be located on a collector, thoroughfare, boulevard and/or 

expressway when located on a property in a residential zoning district.  
(3) Lighting. Lighting mitigation required.  
(4) Operations. A school shall be permitted accessory uses provided the requested 

accessory use is permitted as a principal/accessory use in the district in which the 
school is located. Additional signage shall not be permitted for the accessory use.  

(5) Public Address/Loud Speakers. Public address and loud speaker systems shall not be 
operated before 7:00 a.m. or after 12:00 midnight when on/adjacent to a residential 
zoning district.  

 
The project site is located on approximately 50.24 acres of land (PIN: 9577-61-4242) located at 
191 Preston Ln, south of W. Blue Ridge Rd. off of Rocky Branch Rd.  The project is not located in 
a water supply watershed district nor is it located within the floodplain (see Plan). The project is 
located in the Estate Residential (R-40) zoning district. Public water and public sewer (City of 
Hendersonville) are proposed.  The project meets the requirements of the Land Development Code 
and all the applicable major site plan requirements are met. 
 
If you would like to submit your changes early please use the comment sheet provided and sending 
it back via email to tlinville@hendersoncountync.org.  



 

HENDERSON COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
REVIEW AGENCY RESPONSE FORM 

 
I have reviewed the major site plan for Hillandale Elemenary School and offer the following 
comments: 
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
 
              
(If necessary use back of form or additional sheets for comments) 
 
________________________________ __________________ ____________ 
Reviewed By     Agency   Date 
 
 
Please Return to:  Toby Linville 
    tlinville@hendersoncountync.org 
    828-694-6627 
 
 
 
 
















